




Today we were informed that the Velmar Centre Property Limited (4101
Rutherford Road) development application will be discussed in a closed
session council meeting tomorrow, October 13, 2021. Tomorrow, the City of
Vaughan Council will decide whether to hire a lawyer and planners to fight this
condominium development on behalf of the residents at the OLT.
 
WE NEED YOUR HELP! We need you to email all the councillors listed below
and ask them to uphold their commitment and reject this development
application of 7 stories and 139 units.  
Please send an email to the following council members before 10:00 am
tomorrow October 13, 2021.
 
rosanna.defrancesca@vaughan.ca
maurizio.bevilacqua@vaughan.ca
mario.ferri@vaughan.ca
gino.rosati@vaughan.ca
linda.jackson@vaughan.ca
marilyn.iafrate@vaughan.ca
tony.carella@vaughan.ca
sandra.racco@vaughan.ca
alan.shefman@vaughan.ca
clerks@vaughan.ca
info@westondownsra.ca
 

Working together we can make a
difference!

 

 




